From: Marvel Goff

To: Mary Gourley
Subject: Homeless RV Village
Date: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 5:20:50 PM

It has just been brought to our attention that you will be holding a meeting tonight to possibly approve a
Homeless RV Village at 845 Gravenstein Hwy North. We strongly disagree with placing this shelter on

the proposed

site. The location is right across the street from a church that has a pre-school, the site is also right next
door to a liquor store, and the site is also two driveways away from Sebastopol Charter School. We do
not feel this location is in the best interest of the children regarding their safety. Surely there is a more
suitable location that this.

Thank You,

Larry & Marvel Goff
Sebastopol Resident
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